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Dear Faithful Friends,    !
We want to take this opportunity to thank you for your prayers for us.  We know that God hears and 
answers them because we see those answers every day.  Christmas is almost here, and we are excited 
about being with our family and friends.  This will be a special time, because next year we expect to be 
on the island of Nukuoro.  God is providing for our needs.  Praise the Lord for two new churches that 
have taken us on for support.  We hope to have all our support raised in the next couple of months.   !
We have been looking into buying a 20’ container to ship supplies to Nukuoro.  The cost is about 
$2000.00.  This is our biggest need right now.  Anyone interested in helping with this need can send 
funds to our mission board marked “Container Fund.” 
We are thankful for many individuals and churches that have given us supplies to take to the Island.  
These will be very helpful.  One of the power inverters has also been provided.  We will need to get 
batteries for the solar panels and wiring too.  Pray for these things to come in.   !
I was able to preach in several churches over the past couple of months.  Decisions were made and 
hearts stirred.  There was one salvation decision!  Melinda has been able to teach in some ladies’ 
Sunday School classes.   !
Please keep our neighbors in prayer.  They are a young couple that needs to be saved.  They have one 
young child.  We have sought to be friends with them and are praying that Christmas will give us a 
chance to talk with them more.   !
Prayer Requests:   

1. Neighbors - Salvation 
2. Funds for the Container 
3. New Support 
4. Supplies for Nukuoro !

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year!  !
Jack and Melinda 
         


